CITY OF SHELDON FLOOD UPDATE
The City of Sheldon understands that between flood water and sewer backup in basements that many property owners have experienced damage.  In an effort to assist property owners, the City will pickup and dispose of flood and/or sewer damaged items.  Items with freon need to have had the freon removed.  Please have items placed curbside by 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 25, 2018.  NOTE:  We will only pickup items damaged by the recent rainfall.
There are clean up buckets available in the Community Building for free.  They can be picked up Monday through Friday 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Assistance can be applied for.  The clients will need to fill out another application They will need to show that the previous work had been done ( pictures, receipts from contractor if we did not pay that contractor) I have attached the application that needs to be filled out.  ( if they have never been into UDMO office before there will be other paper work that is needed when they come to my office) ( 30 day proof of income, social security cards)

THIS IS INCOME BASED!!! PLEASE LET THE CLIENTS KNOW.
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